
I.	 Welcome and Announcements 
	 Michael Oonk, Chapter President

II. 	 Guiding Principle
	 Michael Pacewicz, Crowe & Dunlevy
III. 	 Speaker Presentation
	 Tom Neff
	 “Medical Ethics: More Drama Than Trauma”
IV.	 Q&A

V.	 Closing

THANK YOU!
Many thanks to our volunteers and Legacy team members for making 
this and every other meeting possible: Rhonda Bailey, Tom Clatfelter, 
Lynn Flinn, Alicia Goodloe, James Kelley, Royce Kelly, Kevin Kennemer, 
Jan Laub, Jennifer Lyon, Nick Minden, Shere Rockwell, Steve Rockwell, 
John Stancavage and Mary Waller. 
 
General Disclaimer: Members of the Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium frequently share information  
concerning various issues and developments that may have legal implications. The discussions, commentary, and 
handouts at Consortium meetings or presentations to other organizations are for general informational purposes 
only. They cover only some aspects of the subject topic, and do not constitute a complete legal analysis of the 
topic or how it might apply to any particular set of facts. Before taking any action based on information presented 
during a Consortium event, participants are encouraged to consult a qualified attorney. The observations and  
comments of presenters at Consortium meetings and networking are the views and opinions of the presenter 
and do not constitute the opinion or policies of the Consortium or any of its members. Presenters are respectfully 
requested to avoid profanity, preaching, politics and self-promotion during their lectures. 

MANY THANKS TO OUR 
NAVIGATOR MEMBERS

MANY THANKS TO OUR 
OKLAHOMA STAR MEMBERS

AGENDA

OKLAHOMA BUSINESS ETHICS CONSORTIUM
TULSA CHAPTER UPCOMING EVENTS

DOUBLETREE HOTEL DOWNTOWN | 11:30 AM TO 1:00 PM
  616 WEST SEVENTH STREET | TULSA, OKLAHOMA

VISIT WWW.OKETHICS.ORG FOR MORE INFORMATION ON UPCOMING EVENTS

MEDICAL ETHICS: MORE DRAMA THAN TRAUMA
THURSDAY, JUNE 23 | GUEST SPEAKER

TOM NEFF
Senior VP, Strategic Planning & Business Development, Saint Francis Health System

Don’t Forget: 
OKEthics will be on vacation in July!

Cost: Members—$25.00 and Non-Members—$35.00 | Reservations Required at okethics.org
For more details contact: Lynn Flinn | The Rowland Group | lynn@rowland-group.com | 918.836.1900

Michael Oonk | American Bank and Trust Co. | mpo@americanbanktulsa.com | 918.481.3822
* CPE STATEMENT: It is the responsibility of participants to demonstrate applicability of each program as it relates to his/her area of practice.  OK Ethics makes no guarantees.  Also, 

attendees must be present to accept CPE certificates and these will be issued at the back of the room upon the conclusion of the program.  Please note that we do not have the manpower 
capabilities to email these later.   CPE certificate recipients must be registered on our attendance list to receive a certificate, so please be sure to check in with the registration team.


